
 

 

IMPORTANT NOTE ON THESE DISCUSSION MATERIALS 
 
The following are discussion materials on SETTING THE STAGE: THE GENESIS OF THE 
REFORM DEBATE AND THE COMMISSION'S MISSION assembled solely for deliberation by 
the President’s Commission on the Supreme Court of the United States. Each set of discussion 
materials was prepared by a working group for the Commission’s use in studying and 
deliberating on the issues identified in Executive Order 14023. 
 
These materials attempt to set forth the broad range of arguments that have been made in the 
course of the public debate over reform of the Supreme Court. They were designed to be 
inclusive in their discussion of these arguments to assist the Commission in robust, wide-
ranging deliberations. 
 
The inclusion of particular arguments in these draft materials does not constitute a Commission 
endorsement or rejection of any of them, and specific points of analysis or particular 
perspectives appearing in the drafts should not be understood to reflect the Commission's views 
or those of any particular Commissioner. Consistent with Executive Order 14023, the 
Commission includes members with diverse perspectives on these issues. Commissioners 
therefore can be expected to hold various and even strongly opposing views, which will be the 
subject of deliberation at the public meeting scheduled for October 15.   
 
The Commission will post a draft Report for deliberation, in advance of its next public meeting. 
 
  












































































